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GROUP
To All Residents

1-8; 21; 22; 23 Goldhtorpe

Heating

We are sorry to inform you that due to a major leak on the pipework, it has
been necessary to shut down the heating to your property.

We are currently carrying out emergency repairs and aim to restore the
service by the end of Wednesday 1% of October.

If you require temporary heating during this period please call our office on
0207 428 8820 option 1 during office hours. Out of office hours please call
Camden Contact Call Centre on 02079744444

Should you have any further queries regarding this, please follow normal

procedures and contact the Camden Repairs Contact Centre between 8am
and 6pm Monday to Friday on 020 7974 4444.

Thank you for your co-operation and once again apologies for any
inconvenience this has caused. :

Kindest Regards

Julian Campbell John Stow
(Responsive Mechanical (Mechanical Services
Contract Manager) Manager Camden)
Council)
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